
Don’t be Shellfish, Ride the Bus             

Murrieta Boulevard/Portola Avenue in Livermore, CA 

 

“Don’t be Shellfish, Ride the Bus” was designed by five Granada High 

School art students under the guidance of Art Instructor, Laura 

Thournir.  A dedication ceremony, hosted by the Livermore Amador 

Valley Transit Authority was held on June 3, 2014.  The students were 

recognized for their artistic abilities and contributions to the collection. 
 

 

 

 


